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We took part in the inaugural St Anne’s 
Bagshot Christmas Tree Festival – such a 
fantastic community event: There were 
nearly 40 trees from local businesses and 
groups. The CTK tree was decorated with 
baubles made by the children who had a 
lot of fun making them and then seeing 
them on the tree!  

We mark the mark the First Sunday of Advent. 

With our wreath making event. The doors and 

houses of our parish were decorated with these 

wreaths that portray the eternal love of God   

manifested in the incarnation of Jesus Christ  

 

We re-launched our Travelling Nativities this year and 
they were a great success, helping our families to    
prepare for Christmas: Each set has the figures which  
provide the visual and are accompanied with prayers 
that are said by the giving and receiving families as 
they pass the Nativity Scene on to the next family. All 
who took part found it very helpful in focussing on the 
real meaning of Christmas  

The Trinity Troopers Youth Club meets on the 2nd Friday of 
the month (7.30pm to 8.45pm) a St Tarcisius Hall. It is for 
children in schools years 4 to 7. We enjoy our time of 
prayer singing, games and creative arts. We helped pro-
vide decorations for the Tree Festival., made grass heads, 
pray for our deceased loved ones, thought about how to 
celebrate lent and  Easter., made cookies and decorated 
hearts for Valentines Day.  



 
A great time was had by all at our     

Annual Pancake Sunday! A LOT of  

pancakes were prepared and              

enthusiastically consumed, plus many 

cups of tea/coffee. Huge thanks to the 

army of volunteers who gave their 

         CAMEROONIAN SOCIAL EVENING  

We enjoyed a wonderful Cameroonian Social                  

evening with Cameroonian food dancing, poetry 

and culture. The evening was organised jointly by 

our parish social committee and the Cameroonian 

Association. With so many nationalities in our    

parish we look forward to other cultural events in 

the future! 


